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December
Fourteenth

1922.
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Dear Professor Hall:-
On hehalf of the Governors of 

McGill University I am writing to express the hope 
that the Association of .American Law Schools may 
find it possible to hold its annual meeting at 
Montreal in December, 1923.
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If this invitation should prove 
acceptable I need, hardly say that we should be 
very pleased to put the University buildings at the 
disposal of the Association for the purpose of the 
meetings and to extend to all the members such 
courtesies as are in our power.

The Faculty of Law desires to 
associate itself cordially with this invitation, 
and we shall lock forward with sincere pleasure 
to the opportunity of welcoming you if the 
Association finds it possible to accept our 
suggestion.

Yours faithfully,

Principal and Vice-Chancellor.

Professor James Parker Hall, 
The Law School,
University of Chicago, 
Chicago, ill._____________


